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Dear Friends and Supporters: 

 

We have created a foundation to honor a fellow Lion and to provide scholarship to 

graduating High School students of family members of Lions in District 4-L6 (soon to 

be offered to all).  Six Lions Clubs are basically the management group of our 

foundation, but we won’t be able to provide the scholarship without your club, your 

members & others supporting our program.  You can do this in a number of ways: 

 

1. By donating $100 or more, you will be a “Frank P. Rivera Fellow” and will 

receive a lapel pin (Individuals). 

2. Clubs and/or Organizations can also donate $100 or more and will receive a 

Banner Patch to show your support. 

3. Individuals, Clubs and/or organizations donating $500 or more will receive a 

Plaque as a token of our appreciation. 

4. Or, any amount you’d feel comfortable contributing to our cause.  We’d post 

your name in our Website as one of our Patrons. 

 

Please consider supporting our foundation in anyway you or your organization 

can.  With your support, together, we can go a long way. 

 

Donations are returned back to our community in a form of scholarship to 

deserving students. 

 

To learn more about our foundation please visit our Website. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 
       JAY V. RUIZ, SR. 

JAY V. RUIZ, SR. 

Chairman of the Board 


